

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE

Telephone: 023 92484545

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk website: www.sharpscopseprimary.co.uk

Our ref: Yr 3/4 Topics

10th February 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are excited to share that next term, Year 3 and 4 will be exploring two fascinating topics: *The Anglo-Saxons* and *Dragons*. As part of our learning, the children will be taking part in a special year group performance of *Dragon Days*.

All children will be involved in the performance in some way. There are around **40** speaking parts in total, and any children who do not have a speaking role will still play an important part as part of the choir and by creating artistic pieces for the show.

This week, we will be selecting parts for the performance. If your child feels confident speaking in front of an audience and would like to be considered for a main role, a smaller speaking part, or would prefer to be in the choir, please discuss this with them at home. Scripts will be sent home for children with speaking parts after half term so they can begin learning their lines.

The performances will take place on:

- Morning of Tuesday 2nd April
- Afternoon of Wednesday 3rd April

Due to space restrictions in the hall, we kindly ask that each child has a **maximum of one parent or carer** attending per performance.

Thank you for your support – we can't wait to bring *Dragon Days* to life with the children!

Yours sincerely

Mr A Cawley









